

UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT

Washington, DC 20415

Merit System Audit and Compliance

Ms. Mariya Nadeem
Helping Hand Relief & Development, Inc.
12541 McDougall Street
Detroit, MI, 48212

APR 15 2013

Dear Ms. Nadeem:

We are pleased to inform you that your organization has been found eligible for inclusion on the National/International Part of the 2013 Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) Charity List. The CFC code donors will use to designate their contribution to your organization is [79957].

Please review the following information that will appear in the CFC Charity List provided to Federal employees. The CFC must be notified of any changes by May 31, 2013.

79957 Helping Hand Relief & Development, Inc. (313)279-5378 www.hhrd.org EIN#311628040 Empowering lives, creating opportunities and strengthening humanity throughout Africa, Asia, Europe and Middle East. Major Projects: Emergency Relief, Orphans, Interest-free Micro-finance, Healthcare, Education and Water. 7.2% S,B,E

In addition to being listed in the CFC Charity List, you may advertise your CFC number in the organization's marketing pieces. Also, you will be contacted by local CFC offices regarding opportunities to participate in CFC events at Federal agencies. Please note that the CFC is the only authorized solicitation of employees in the Federal workplace on behalf of charitable organizations. As such, organizations are not permitted to advertise or distribute educational materials in the Federal workplace without the approval of the appropriate Agency head.

The contact information included with your application will be used throughout the year to transmit communications on items such as application guidance, disbursement of funds, and the issuance of the 2014 application. If your information changes at any point in the year, please notify us at cfc@opm.gov.

You must re-apply each year in order to participate in the CFC. The 2014 national/international application deadline will be January 15, 2014.

Best wishes for a successful 2013 campaign!

Sincerely,

Keith Willingham

Director, Combined Federal Campaign